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Comments: I am writing concerning Forest Plan Revision #44089. The particular area I am concerned with is the

Great Burn proposed wilderness area. First, I believe this area should stay non-motorized in both Montana and

Idaho. Variances in this on the Idaho side would put added risk to the areas in Montana. Second, I feel this area

should remain it's current size since any reduction in the area could increase pressure on it from road building,

motorized use, etc. This area is a unique area that we must preserve, please take this into consideration.

 

Thank you for your time,


